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St. Clair Reservoir Rehabilitation 

Project Update: Re-Opening of Sir Winston Churchill Park  
 
Work on the St. Clair Reservoir Rehabilitation Project including the restoration of Sir Winston Churchill Park is 

nearing completion. The northwest and northeast sections of the park re-opened in late 2018 and summer 

2019 respectively, and the remaining parts of the park are now open. Some final landscaping work will be 

completed in spring 2020. 

Tennis Courts 

For information on re-opening dates for the tennis club, please contact the Sir Winston Churchill Park Tennis 

Club at info@winstonchurchilltennis.ca. 

Dogs Off-Leash Area 

The dogs off-leash area has been rebuilt approximately 125m to the southwest of the previous off-leash area, 

and will be implemented in two phases. Phase 1 will be completed in December 2019, and will see the off-

leash area open with a fenced area, accessible gates, accessible concrete walkway, water fountain and choker 

sand surface. Phase 2 will see additional elements such as trees and landscaping added. The landscaping and 

planting work will be done in the spring to 

provide optimal growing conditions for the 

plants and trees. It is anticipated that Phase 2 

will be completed between April and June 2020 

and the off-leash area may be temporarily 

closed during this time to complete the work. 

Updated signage will also be added within the 

park to direct users to the new off-leash area.  

 

For more information on the dogs off-leash 

area, please contact Parks, Forestry and 

Recreation at dola@toronto.ca. 

 

The St. Clair Reservoir Rehabilitation project 

has included structural rehabilitation and repair 

of the reservoir and internal mechanical 

systems, replacing the waterproofing 

membrane on the roof of the reservoir, and re-

sodding and landscaping the park space. This 

important work will ensure the structural 

integrity of the reservoir, extend its service life 

and bring this infrastructure up to a state of 

good repair.  

 

More information on this project is available at 

toronto.ca/stclairreservoir. 
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